
 

Dear SJES Families, 

I cannot express enough how grateful I am to be a part of the SJES school community.  We are so 
blessed to have families and staff members who are dedicated to SJES.   

The Family Dinner was once again a successful family event.  The food was delicious and the service 
superb.  Thank you Maloney’s Pub and Grill for providing both!  Both children and adults alike enjoyed 
the roving magician and we were lucky to have our school band perform for us.  Thank you band 
members and Mrs. Bender (band leader) for entertaining us!   To all the families that were able to 
participate---thank you for your support and for making it such an enjoyable evening. 

I also want to thank SJES’s Drama directors (Mrs. Okerson, Mrs. Bryne and Mrs. Signoriello), stage crew, 
actors and actresses for putting on such a great show!  SJES students have incredible talent—we are all 
proud of you.  Thank you also to the parents of those talented students for making those late afternoon 
pickups and to all those who attended the play.  Your support is greatly appreciated. 

Please don’t forget to join us at our next event--- Ladies Night Out next Friday, April 27th and at the 5K 
Run with the Royals on Saturday, May 19th —you can run, walk or just come out and support 
participants.  Your support is paramount in helping SJES continue to be an outstanding school. 

Thank you again to all of our SJES families, staff and students! 

God bless, 

JoAnn Giordano 
Principal 
 
 
P.S. Ladies Night Out---there are sure to be some great prizes!! 

 

“Therefore…be steadfast, immovable,…knowing that in the Lord your labor is not in vain.”   

 1 Corinthians 15:58 

 

 



 

 


